
 

      

 

 

Monday 21st January 2019 

Dear parents and carers of EYFS children in Robin and Woodpecker class,  

 
EYFS Modelling Workshop :  Friday 25th January  at 2pm 
 
On Friday 25th January Woodpeckers and Robin Reception children will be 
taking part in a junk modelling workshop.  The theme is space and rockets. 
 
To enable us to run this activity we are inviting parents and carers to join their 
child and help them to make a spaceship or rocket.  
 
Please could you support this event by sending in with the children this week 
junk to make models such as small boxes including egg boxes, empty fizzy 
drinks bottles, tubes etc. Please deliver these to Robins and Woodpecker 
classrooms. 
 
It would be really helpful if you could let either Miss Cox or Mrs Toynbee know 
if you, or a family member are able to attend so we have an idea of numbers.  
 
 
Thank you for your continuing support and we look forward to seeing you on 
Friday. 
 

Kind Regards, 

 
Mrs Sam Toynbee  

EYFS Leader 
 


